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Maker Fun Factory
(Created by GOD, Built for a Purpose)
Dear Parents,

Thank you for allowing your child to attend CrossRoad UMC 2017 Vacation Bible School program.  We have so many fun & exciting activities planned this year.  Our program is called Maker Fun Factory, your children will learn that God made them and for a purpose!  They will discover these Bible Points: God made you, God is for you, God is always with you, God always loves you, and God made you for a reason.

Drop Off and Pick Up

The fun each night begins and end in the Sanctuary.  Please make sure you see the teacher and sign your child in and out each night.  Safety is our priority!
Mission Project

To put what your child learns at Vacation Bible School into action we will be collecting quarters each night to help children and families in Peru to have access to safe, clean drinking water.  The money we collect will be donated to an organization that helps dig wells in small jungle villages throughout the rainforest of Peru.  

Bandanas & CD’s available
This year we will be selling keepsake bandanas and keepsake VBS music CD’s. The children will be asked to wear their bandanas on Friday during the closing ceremony. If you would like a bandana or CD, please be sure to bring $2.00 for the bandana and/or $5.00 for the CD with you.   We will be offering these bandanas and music CD’s during VBS.  
Color of the Day

Each day also has a “day mark” color which is listed below.  Please have your child wear a shirt of that color on each day.

Monday – Yellow
Tuesday – Green
Wednesday – Orange
Thursday – Red

Friday – Blue (and your keepsake bandana)

Closing Program

You are invited to our closing program which will be presented on Friday, July 21 @ 7:15 p.m.  Your child will perform in a short program that showcases what they learned during VBS.
Sunday, July 23rd  

On the Sunday following Vacation Bible School (7-23-17) all children are invited back to Cokesbury to sing their VBS songs during the 11:15 a.m. contemporary service.  Please wear your bandana and meet our leaders, at 10:45 a.m. in the Commons area.

Thanks again, for your support and participation in our program,

The CrossRoads VBS Staff
